
04/02/2020 

MRS Angela Hayes 
40 Dareen ST 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
dw.athayes@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I am against this proposal to build this complex in Oxford Falls.
There will be an enormous volume of traffic using the small rural roadway. This is a beautiful 
rural area which will be spoilt by this construction, not to mention the extra influx of people. 
Leave Oxford Falls alone and don’t ruin it with this construction, so that we and our children’s 
children etc will be able to see and enjoy this quiet and beautiful rural area. 

Sent: 4/02/2020 2:56:46 PM
Subject: Online Submission


